
 

                                                                     

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

Telford Junior School 
Telford Avenue   Leamington Spa   Warwickshire   CV32 7HP 

 

          
 
 

 
Head Teacher                             Tel:  01926 424664 
Richard Siviter  BSc. (Hons)                                               email: admin@telfordjunior.co.uk                                                                                              

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 3 RSC Learning Workshop - Stratford-Upon-Avon 

27th & 28th November 2024 
 
October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have organised a trip for the Year 3 children to visit the RSC in Stratford-Upon-Avon, to introduce our new 
English topic, A Midsummer Night’s Dream, and immerse the children in the wonders of Shakespeare from a 
practical perspective. The trip will take place during the normal school day and will be split over two days. 
 
All of Chestnut and half of Ash (Group 1 see top of letter) will be attending on Wednesday 27th November.  
All of Beech and half of Ash (Group 2 see top of letter) will be attending on Thursday 28th November.  
 
Clothing and lunch 
 
The children will need to wear school uniform, a warm coat and sensible footwear. Children will need a packed lunch 
and non-fizzy drink in a carton or plastic container. Pupils entitled to free school meals will be provided with a 
packed lunch if they require one. 

 
Volunteer Helpers 
 
We would be very grateful if a few extra adults would accompany us on the trip; if you can help, please pop into the 
school office to either check that you have a current DBS form or to collect instructions on how to apply online for a 
DBS form. 
 
Funding the visit 
 
To cover the cost of the trip, we are asking parents/carers for a contribution of £22.00. If insufficient funding is 
received, the trip may not take place.  If any parents/carers have any difficulty in paying, please see one of the office 
team. 
 
Please make payment through your ParentPay account online by Monday 18th November 2024 
 
Yours Sincerley, 
The Year 3 Team 

 


